
KCH announces a suspected sexual
offence involving two patients

     The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     The spokesperson for Kwai Chung Hospital (KCH) made the following
announcement regarding a suspected sexual offence involving two patients
today (September 14):

     At around 9.30 pm last night (September 13), a nurse in a ward of KCH
was notified of an incident involving suspected indecent behavior between two
adult male patients that occurred in the toilet of the ward. The nurse
immediately followed up and investigated the incident as well as notified the
police. The police subsequently arrested one of the patients in the ward.

     The hospital is highly concerned about the incident and has immediately
arranged the concerned patients to be separated into different wards. The
hospital will fully co-operate with the police investigation.
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